## Larson, Kathryn (CI-StPaul)

From: Becky Yust <becky.yust@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 12, 2017 4:49 PM

**To:** \*CI-StPaul\_LH-Licensing

**Cc:** betty@fortfederation.org; Joseph Giambruno

**Subject:** Entertainment A License Application of Bad Weather Brewing

**Categories:** Orange category

Dear Mr. Fischbach,

The Fort Road Federation/District 9 Planning Council met on Monday, September 11, 2017, and discussed the entertainment A license application of Bad Weather Brewing. Mr. Giambruno, owner of Bad Weather, was present and explained to the board members his intentions. The Board was generally supportive of his application and recommended the following conditions, in addition to those recommended by DSI:

- Music should end by 10pm on Friday and Saturday nights and by 8pm Sunday through Thursday.
- Mr. Giambruno should inform the neighborhood of a phone number to call if the music becomes too loud in order to ask the manager on duty to move the speaker and/or close one or more of the overhead doors.

Thank you, Becky Yust, President, Fort Road Federation

\_\_

Becky Yust becky.yust@gmail.combyust@umn.edu
651-373-1915(cell)